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Monday 6th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Open Evening for prospective EYFS learners (Intake 2024-25) 

It is that time of year where parents start to think about which school to send their child to.   

 

We will be holding Open Evenings on Thursday 9th November and Wednesday 15th November 2023. 

 

We are incredibly proud of all our learners and they are a credit to yourself and the school.  To promote 

our Open Evening, some learners from Year 6 will be asked to help support on the night and be ambassadors 

for the school. We need responsible learners to lead guided tours around the building promoting the 

facilities we have on offer.  We will require learner support from 16:45 and learners will be finished at 

18:30. All children will be required to wear full school uniform on the night. 

 

Your child’s class teacher will speak to them about this event in more detail.  There will be continued 

leadership opportunities throughout the year for all learners. Please complete the Forms quiz below if your 

child is able to support by Wednesday 8th November. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=HPQlAJ8lMUG9Dsn0I8M74LEVj1rQLXxKhRbqoB
WYNb9URjNBM1dYQllFWkFRM1pNR1AwUUFCSkZIRiQlQCNjPTEu 
 

We can only accept learners where parental permission has been given.  Please can you complete the forms 

quiz before Wednesday 8th November. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Mr Adam Cowdell 

Assistant Principal 
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